
                      

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 18th December 2020                  Term: Autumn 2   Week: seven 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Best wishes for a magical Christmas and a fantastic New Year,                                              

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Griffin and Mrs Thompson 

Mystery reader and singer! 
 

Thank you to Isabella’s Mum who was our 
mystery reader on Monday.  

 
On Tuesday we had a mystery singer as we 
watched Gwen’s dad and his band ‘Double 

Denim’ perform ‘Merry Christmas Everyone’. 
 
 

 

We want to find out about the tradition of Christmas in your family.  Please find in 
your child’s book bag a sheet to record your Christmas news.  We will share the Christmas 
news the first week back.  We will then add the sheet to your child’s learning journey.  You 
can include details about special meals and family traditions.  Photos or pictures can 
enhance your Christmas news if you wish.  Your child can either record the news with 
support or have it scribed by an adult. It can come in anytime during the first week in 
January. I will also put it onto SeeSaw if you wish to fill it in electronically. 
 

Goodbye Mrs Griffin, 

Today we say goodbye to Mrs Griffin, as Mrs 
Bailey has returned from her maternity leave. 
Although Mrs Griffin will no longer be in the 
class regularly, she is still working in school 
and I am sure she will pop in from time to 
time to see us. 

 

 
Well done to Scarlett and Jamie who are 
our stars of the week.  Fantastic effort! 

       

Last week’s VIP’s Leo M, Noah, Olivia and 
Elijah will sit on the VIP table when we 

come back after Christmas. 

 
A big thank you for all of our 

Christmas cards, gifts and best 
wishes. It is extremely kind of you 

and much appreciated.  

 

Most children have additional words on their keyrings to keep you busy over Christmas and 
an extra guided reading book. Some children will be changing their reading day in January. 
Look out for a post-it on their planner letting you know. 

 

What a wonderful term. It seems such a long time ago that the children started with us. We 
have had such a lot of fun and smiles along the way with this amazing class of children. We 
can’t wait to see you all in January. Thank you so much for all your support too. 


